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Scholarships Available for Future Clean Water Professionals
Sacramento – The CASA Education Foundation is accepting application for its 2018 scholarship year.

Amounts vary each year depending on the donations received, but it is anticipated that three scholarships in the amount of $4,000-$5,000 will be awarded in 2018. Students interested in applying for a scholarship should visit casaweb.org/about for requirements and an application.  The deadline for submission is April 28, 2018.

The CASA Education Foundation, an affiliate of the California Association of Sanitation Agencies, grants scholarships to California undergraduate students pursuing a higher education in engineering, environmental science, public administration, or other related fields, who show an interest in advancing the future of California’s clean water community by attracting new professionals to the industry.

Established in 2014, the Foundation has granted twelve scholarships totaling $60,000 to California students.

#####

For 60+ years, the California Association of Sanitation Agencies has been the leading voice for public wastewater agencies on regulatory, legislative and legal issues. Working alongside our member agencies, we influence decisions affecting the recycling of wastewater into usable water, energy, and other valuable resources. Through these efforts we help create a clean and sustainable environment for Californians.
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